
Feb 25, 2018 

All neighbors, you received a letter that was hanging over your front door handle on Sunday, Feb 

25, 2018. 

 

Please read and review the letter and SIGN the PETITION to lower the speed limit in the 

community to save our kids, elderly and pets from the fast drivers.  Once you have your 

PETITION signed, please place in the colored envelope supplied and hang on your door handle 

for your board members to come around and pickup.   

 

Please encourage your neighbors to also sign the petition.  It is for all residents including home 

owners, renters or tenants.  If you have any questions, you are invited to email a board member 

on the "Board Members" page. 

 

Thank-you for your participation. 

 

 


